
 

Draft Ruatihi o Paeroa Scenic Reserve 
Management Plan 

 Open for submissions between 10th April – 3rd July 2020  
 

 
Kia ora ……… 

 
The Draft Ruatihi o Paeroa Scenic Reserve Management Plan (Draft Plan) is being publicly notified by 
Trust for submissions today.  The public notice has been published in the Rotorua Daily Post, Taupo 
Times and NZ Herald and on the Trust’s website.   
 

Electronic copies of the Draft Plan are available at http://www.tahu-whaoa.iwi.nz/.  Hard copies are 
currently unavailable due to the current Covid 19 Pandemic. 
 
You are invited to make a submission on the Draft Plan.  Submissions close at 4pm on Friday 3rd July 
2020. A submission form can be downloaded from our website or is available via email request at 
office@tahu-whaoa.com  

Please let us know if you’d like to speak to your submission. Hearings are scheduled to be held on 
10/11 July 2020 at the Trust’s office 

If you would like to speak to Trust staff about the Draft Plan, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Please feel free to forward this message on to anyone who might be interested in making a 
submission on the Draft Plan. 

 

Ngā mihi nui 

 

 

Blanche Reweti 



Office Manager 


